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A Family Market Returns to the Neighborhood, at Last

Recent years have seen many changes in the 25th District, and sometimes the community

felt they were losing their neighborhood institutions to all the new construction. It was a

shock to many people when a new building complex was announced for Myrtle Avenue, and

that it would require a long-serving market to close. Many feared that they would never see

their friends, the Guzman family, again!

So today was a wonderful day when, after 3 years of construction, the Guzman family

returned to Myrtle Avenue!


